
 

 

 

 

 

It’s that time of year again! We are collecting donations 

for our Annual Back to School Bash for Kenly Elementary. 

We are accepting backpacks & monetary donations to buy 

supplies that will be given out to the students on August 

7th. You can send donations via the Tampa Bay Steel 

Venmo (QR below), check or credit card, please be sure to 

comment Kenly Donation. Call or email 813-621-4738  

Mike Smith (msmith@tampabaysteel.com) 

Tampa Bay Steel will be matching your donation!  

 

 

 

     

DONATIONS DEADLINE IS FRIDAY, AUGUST 1ST! 

FOR THE FIRST TIME SINCE OUR 10+ YEAR PARTNERSHIP, 

KENLY IS NOW CLASSIFIED AS AN “A” SCHOOL. 

TOGETHER, WE CAN MAKE AN IMPACT ON ALL THEIR AMAZING 

STUDENTS REACH OUT FOR HOW TO DONATE! 
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